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Make sure you stop over and see us at 
the Children’s Share and Care Fair this 
Saturday! 9am to Noon at the Fort 
Atkinson High School! There will be so 
many fun activities for kids of all ages. 
Make sure you stop by our booth to 
say hello. 
 

 
Earth Day Coin Drive 

 
Empty those pockets! Help us reach 
our goal of $200 to purchase trees for 
the bike path across from Jones Park. 
The children will help plant the trees 
at the end of the year. 

 
 

PCP BOARD POSITIONS 2014-2015 

We will be accepting nominations at the 

PTO meeting this Tuesday, April 8th. If you 

are unable to make it to the meeting, but 

would like to nominate yourself or someone 

else, please let me know. 

 
Vice-President 
*Stand in for president during absences (run 
meetings, help prepare agendas, etc) 
*Participate in committee meetings 
*Actively participate in all preschool 
activities/fundraisers 
*Be a positive presence at the preschool and be 
available to answer questions 
 
Secretary 
*Take accurate and detailed minutes at all 
meetings 
*Send out minutes via email 
*Participate in committee meetings 
*Keep a file of past agendas, minutes, and any 
other pertinent information from year to year 
*Actively participate in all preschool 
activities/fundraisers 
*Be a positive presence at the preschool and be 
available to answer questions 
 
Co-Treasurer 
*Help the current treasurer review and prepare 
monthly budget report 
*Meet once a month with director and current 
treasurer to review monthly financials 
*Participate in the planning of yearly budget 
*Actively participate in all preschool 
activities/fundraisers 
*Be a positive presence at the preschool and be 
available to answer questions 
*Assume the position of Treasurer for the 2015-
1016 school year  

 

 
 



 

 

  

Alissa Brooks 

Program Director 

320 South Main Street 

Fort Atkinson WI 53538 

920-563-7252 

parentscoop@att.net 

 
Room 2 

Mrs. Christianson 
 christiansonpcp@yahoo.com 

 
Room 3 

Mrs. Nehmer 
nehmerpcp@yahoo.com 

 
4K 

Mrs. Martin 
martinpcp@yahoo.com 

Mrs. Kopecky 
kopeckypcp@yahoo.com  

 
VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Silly Sally by Audry Wood 
Silly Doggy! by Adam Stower 
Fox in Socks by Dr. Seuss 
Explore a Tropical Forest: Pop Up Book 
by Peggy D. Winston 
In the Tall Tall Grass by Denise Fleming 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
April 3 & 4, 4K Sensory Party 
April 4, Bubbleoligist Show at PCP 
April 5, Children’s Share and Care Fair 
April 8, PTO Meeting 8:15am 
May 9, Zoo Field Trip 
 
Birthdays: 
4/20 Bianca R. 
4/25 Ashlyn H. 
 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
********************************* 
If your child is entering 4K this Fall: 
Don’t forget about the 4K registration 
day coming up on April 9th. 10:30am-
6:00pm at Luther Elementary. 
 
If your child is entering 5K this Fall: 
Don’t forget about your child’s 

Kindergarten Welcome Day on May 16th. 

(Registration is between April 7th-April 

17th) 

There are only 6 spots 
left in our summer school program. 
Make sure you turn in your paperwork 
if you are interested!  
 

 


